Buzz Telecom, Corporation

; ®.0. Box 11735
RECEIVED Merrillville, IN 46411

JAN 112007

PUBLIC SERVICE
COMMISSION

January 6, 2007
Dear Sir/Madam,

After years of reselling long distance, Buzz Telecom, Corporation is closing its doors.

Please cancel the Buzz Telecom, Corporation certificate to provide interlata, intralata, and intrastate long
distance service in your state.

Buzz Telecom, Corporation ceased accepting new customers in September of 2006, sent its final billing in
November of 2006, stopped providing services to all customers in December of 2006, and no longer has

any customers in your state.

There is another Buzz Telecom out of Canada, and this past fall, some assets of Buzz Telecom,
Corporation were sold including its trade names; however, Buzz Telecom, Corporation did not sell its
certificates to resell long distance service. Thus, should the name Buzz Telecom arise in the future, it will
not be due to Buzz Telecom, Corporation providing services, billing customers or anything else.

For ab.t')u)tA 6 years, The Verifications Company has been the independent third party verification company
utilized by Buzz Telecom, Corporation. They verified 99.9% of Buzz Telecom, Corporation’s new
customer orders over that time. Any other verifications would have been done by Voice Log.

Buzz Telecom, Corporation no longer has an active account with The Verification Company, but per FCC
guidelines, the verifications are retained and stored by The Verification Company for at least two years.

Should your agency or a customer desire to receive a verification, please contact them at:

The Verification Company
R00.570.2572 phone
727.734.5802 fax
mfagerman(@verificationco.com
1059 Broadway, Suite G,

Dunedin, FL 34698

Please send further communications to: Buzz Telecom, Corporation, PO Box 11735, Merrillville, IN
46411 or by email to kjkintzel@hotmail.com.

Kugtis Kintzel, President
Buzz Telecom, Corporation



